
 

 
 

7th June 2022 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 Residential Trip to Osmington Bay Monday 22nd May to Friday 26th May 2023 
 
The year 6 residential trip to the PGL center in Osmington Bay is a much loved experience by all 
children in year 6.  
 
We have now started to plan for next year’s visit and I would like to invite you to a launch 
meeting on Tuesday 14th June at 4pm which will be held via zoom.  At the meeting we will 
provide information regarding the visit and the range of exciting opportunities the children will be 
experiencing during their 5 day stay.  We will also outline payment options and answer any 
questions you may have.  This meeting is for parents only; the children will have an opportunity 
to hear about the visit in class.  
 
The link for the meeting is: 

 
https://zoom.us/j/3526563797?pwd=eGhZekMvcDl1TTdXT2JNbXhjaTNOQT09 
 
If you would like to see the type of activities offered by PGL, please visit their website at 
www.pgl.co.uk. 
 
To secure a place we will be requesting a non-refundable deposit of £75.00 which must be paid 
by Friday 8th July. Payment will be available on www.scopay.com from Friday 17th June 2022. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
 
Mrs M Cahill 
Executive Head Teacher 

New Haw Community School 
The Avenue, New Haw, Surrey,  KT15 3RL 
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